
From:   
Sent: 18 January 2019 17:56 
To:  
Subject: Nether barns planning application 
 
Hello Councillor  
 
I really hope that you will oppose the planning application at Netherbarns which will seriously 
impact on Abbotsford - one of the major tourist attractions in the Borders. I will declare an interest - 

at Abbotsford. 


